
Teacher Name: Henderson 
Lesson Plan Date: May 11 – 15, 2015 
Grade: 6th 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

CO I will demonstrate 
application of the proper 

typing techniques by 
physically showing them 
throughout the hour as 
my teacher observes. 

I will demonstrate 
application of the proper 

typing techniques by 
physically showing them 

throughout the hour as my 
teacher observes. 

I will demonstrate 
application of the proper 

typing techniques by 
physically showing them 

throughout the hour as my 
teacher observes. 

I will demonstrate 
application of the proper 

typing techniques by 
physically showing them 

throughout the hour as my 
teacher observes. 

I will demonstrate 
application of the proper 

typing techniques by 
physically showing them 

throughout the hour as my 
teacher observes. 

LO I can orally explain one 
of the five typing 

techniques using content 
specific vocabulary. 

I can orally explain one of 
the five typing techniques 

using content specific 
vocabulary. 

I can orally explain one of 
the five typing techniques 

using content specific 
vocabulary. 

I can orally explain one of 
the five typing techniques 

using content specific 
vocabulary. 

I can orally explain one of 
the five typing techniques 

using content specific 
vocabulary. 

Standard 6. Technology operations 
and concepts  
Students demonstrate a 
sound understanding of 
technology concepts, 
systems, and operations.  

b. Select and use 
applications effectively 

and productively 

6. Technology operations 
and concepts  
Students demonstrate a 
sound understanding of 
technology concepts, 
systems, and operations.  

b. Select and use 
applications effectively and 

productively 

6. Technology operations 
and concepts  
Students demonstrate a 
sound understanding of 
technology concepts, 
systems, and operations.  

b. Select and use 
applications effectively and 

productively 

6. Technology operations 
and concepts  
Students demonstrate a 
sound understanding of 
technology concepts, 
systems, and operations.  

b. Select and use 
applications effectively and 

productively 

6. Technology operations 
and concepts  
Students demonstrate a 
sound understanding of 
technology concepts, 
systems, and operations.  

b. Select and use 
applications effectively 

and productively 

Vocab Homerow position, 
posture, bumpy keys, 
feet placement, wrist 
placement, eye 
placement, keyboarding, 
skills, wpm, accuracy, 
proper, techniques 

Homerow position, posture, 
bumpy keys, feet 
placement, wrist 

placement, eye placement, 
keyboarding, skills, wpm, 

accuracy, proper, 
techniques 

Homerow position, posture, 
bumpy keys, feet 
placement, wrist 
placement, eye placement, 
keyboarding, skills, wpm, 
accuracy, proper, 
techniques 

Homerow position, posture, 
bumpy keys, feet 
placement, wrist placement, 
eye placement, 
keyboarding, skills, wpm, 
accuracy, proper, 
techniques 

Homerow position, 
posture, bumpy keys, feet 
placement, wrist 
placement, eye 
placement, keyboarding, 
skills, wpm, accuracy, 
proper, techniques 

 
 
 
 
 
 



Teacher Name: Henderson 
Lesson Plan Date: May 11 – 15, 2015 
Grade: 7th 
 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

CO I will demonstrate 
application of the proper 

typing techniques by 
physically showing them 
throughout the hour as 
my teacher observes. 

I will demonstrate 
application of the proper 

typing techniques by 
physically showing them 

throughout the hour as my 
teacher observes. 

I will demonstrate 
application of the proper 

typing techniques by 
physically showing them 

throughout the hour as my 
teacher observes. 

I will demonstrate 
application of the proper 

typing techniques by 
physically showing them 

throughout the hour as my 
teacher observes. 

I will demonstrate 
application of the proper 

typing techniques by 
physically showing them 

throughout the hour as my 
teacher observes. 

LO I can orally explain one 
of the five typing 

techniques using content 
specific vocabulary. 

I can orally explain one of 
the five typing techniques 

using content specific 
vocabulary. 

I can orally explain one of 
the five typing techniques 

using content specific 
vocabulary. 

I can orally explain one of 
the five typing techniques 

using content specific 
vocabulary. 

I can orally explain one of 
the five typing techniques 

using content specific 
vocabulary. 

Standard 6. Technology operations 
and concepts  
Students demonstrate a 
sound understanding of 
technology concepts, 
systems, and operations.  

b. Select and use 
applications effectively 

and productively 

6. Technology operations 
and concepts  
Students demonstrate a 
sound understanding of 
technology concepts, 
systems, and operations.  

b. Select and use 
applications effectively and 

productively 

6. Technology operations 
and concepts  
Students demonstrate a 
sound understanding of 
technology concepts, 
systems, and operations.  

b. Select and use 
applications effectively and 

productively 

6. Technology operations 
and concepts  
Students demonstrate a 
sound understanding of 
technology concepts, 
systems, and operations.  

b. Select and use 
applications effectively and 

productively 

6. Technology operations 
and concepts  
Students demonstrate a 
sound understanding of 
technology concepts, 
systems, and operations.  

b. Select and use 
applications effectively 

and productively 

Vocab Homerow position, 
posture, bumpy keys, 
feet placement, wrist 
placement, eye 
placement, keyboarding, 
skills, wpm, accuracy, 
proper, techniques 

Homerow position, posture, 
bumpy keys, feet 
placement, wrist 

placement, eye placement, 
keyboarding, skills, wpm, 

accuracy, proper, 
techniques 

Homerow position, posture, 
bumpy keys, feet 
placement, wrist 
placement, eye placement, 
keyboarding, skills, wpm, 
accuracy, proper, 
techniques 

Homerow position, posture, 
bumpy keys, feet 
placement, wrist placement, 
eye placement, 
keyboarding, skills, wpm, 
accuracy, proper, 
techniques 

Homerow position, 
posture, bumpy keys, feet 
placement, wrist 
placement, eye 
placement, keyboarding, 
skills, wpm, accuracy, 
proper, techniques 

 
 
 
 
 



Teacher Name: Henderson 
Lesson Plan Date: May 11 – 15, 2015 
Grade: 8th 
 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

CO I will demonstrate 
application of the proper 

typing techniques by 
physically showing them 
throughout the hour as 
my teacher observes. 

I will demonstrate 
application of the proper 

typing techniques by 
physically showing them 

throughout the hour as my 
teacher observes. 

I will demonstrate 
application of the proper 

typing techniques by 
physically showing them 

throughout the hour as my 
teacher observes. 

I will demonstrate 
application of the proper 

typing techniques by 
physically showing them 

throughout the hour as my 
teacher observes. 

I will demonstrate 
application of the proper 

typing techniques by 
physically showing them 

throughout the hour as my 
teacher observes. 

LO I can orally explain one 
of the five typing 

techniques using content 
specific vocabulary. 

I can orally explain one of 
the five typing techniques 

using content specific 
vocabulary. 

I can orally explain one of 
the five typing techniques 

using content specific 
vocabulary. 

I can orally explain one of 
the five typing techniques 

using content specific 
vocabulary. 

I can orally explain one of 
the five typing techniques 

using content specific 
vocabulary. 

Standard 6. Technology operations 
and concepts  
Students demonstrate a 
sound understanding of 
technology concepts, 
systems, and operations.  

b. Select and use 
applications effectively 

and productively 

6. Technology operations 
and concepts  
Students demonstrate a 
sound understanding of 
technology concepts, 
systems, and operations.  

b. Select and use 
applications effectively and 

productively 

6. Technology operations 
and concepts  
Students demonstrate a 
sound understanding of 
technology concepts, 
systems, and operations.  

b. Select and use 
applications effectively and 

productively 

6. Technology operations 
and concepts  
Students demonstrate a 
sound understanding of 
technology concepts, 
systems, and operations.  

b. Select and use 
applications effectively and 

productively 

6. Technology operations 
and concepts  
Students demonstrate a 
sound understanding of 
technology concepts, 
systems, and operations.  

b. Select and use 
applications effectively 

and productively 

Vocab Homerow position, 
posture, bumpy keys, 
feet placement, wrist 
placement, eye 
placement, keyboarding, 
skills, wpm, accuracy, 
proper, techniques 

Homerow position, posture, 
bumpy keys, feet 
placement, wrist 

placement, eye placement, 
keyboarding, skills, wpm, 

accuracy, proper, 
techniques 

Homerow position, posture, 
bumpy keys, feet 
placement, wrist 
placement, eye placement, 
keyboarding, skills, wpm, 
accuracy, proper, 
techniques 

Homerow position, posture, 
bumpy keys, feet 
placement, wrist placement, 
eye placement, 
keyboarding, skills, wpm, 
accuracy, proper, 
techniques 

Homerow position, 
posture, bumpy keys, feet 
placement, wrist 
placement, eye 
placement, keyboarding, 
skills, wpm, accuracy, 
proper, techniques 

 


